
From: Carl Malamud carl@media.org
Subject: Official Code of Georgia Annotated

Date: October 6, 2015 at 10:29 AM
To: hmanheimer@mmolaw.com

Dear Ms. Manheimer -

Steve Gottlieb and Doug Ammar both suggested that I speak with you.

My non-profit group is being sued by the State of Georgia for posting the Official Code of Georgia Annotated. We’re
represented pro bono by Alston and Bird. I’m attaching a recent article from the Daily Report about the case.

Might you have a few minutes to speak with me? I’m looking for suggestions on people who might be willing to
submit affidavits saying that they think access to the official code is of interest to citizens of Georgia.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud
Public.Resource.Org
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